Rusty Mullet Appeal/Request for Continuance, 1708 North Las Palmas Avenue re:
DIR 2016-1722(RV)(PA)

1 message

Denise Scelsi <denise@rablake.com> Fri, Nov 16, 2018 at 4:15 PM
To: "zina.cheng@lacity.org" <zina.cheng@lacity.org>
Cc: Mike Ayaz <mike@rablake.com>

Dear Mr. Cheng,

We are writing to you today to formally request a 90-day extension, for the above-referenced applicant’s Appeal hearing.
The applicant, by and through its attorney of record, hereby submits a general waiver of time for said hearing and further
requests that the hearing is scheduled after February 18, 2019.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact our office.

Best regards,
Denise A. Scelsi, M. A.S.

Land Use & Entitlement Analyst

Blake & Ayaz, A Law Corporation

2107 N. Broadway, Suite 106
Santa Ana, California 92706
P: 714-667-7171

F: 714-667-0477

URL: http://www.blakeandayaz.com/

E: denise@rablake.com
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